You're Invited to Our Neighborhood Block
Party!

Dear Neighbors,

We are excited to announce that we will be hosting a neighborhood block party!
Date: Saturday, September 30, 2023

Time: 3:00 PM - 8:00 PM

Location: On our street (between 1st Ave and 2nd Ave)

Join us for a fun-filled day of food, games, and great company! Please bring a dish to share and
any outdoor games or chairs.

Kindly RSVP by September 20th to help us plan accordingly.
We look forward to celebrating with everyone!

Warm regards,

The Johnson Family

Contact: johnsonfamily@email.com



